
 

 

 

 

Dear Client 

 

The Regulation REACH (EC No 1907/2006) concerns the Registration, the Evaluation and the 

Authorization of chemicals and is entered into force, with full legal effect, on June the 1st 

2008. 

In accordance with the REACH dispositions any manufacturer or importer (from extra – EU 

Countries) of an article need to comply the requirements provided by Art.33 (1), Relevant to 

the obligation of communicating the possible presence of SVHC (SVHC – Substances of very 

high concern) within it. 

With reference to this statement we inform you that the products supplied to you do not 

contain, above the quantities defined by the REACH, and substances from the Candidate List, 

as presented on the website of the Chemicals Agency (ECHA). 

We will do our best to keep you updated in the future, if our products should contain any 

SVHC substances which is not currently in the above list. 

 

Best Regards 

 

Graham R Sayers.   (Managing Director). 

 

 

 

 

 


